
c:\rick mosier\Hydrant Flushing Prog Ad.doc 

  

BRODHEAD CREEK REGIONAL AUTHORITY 
THE WATER COMPANY 

 
2014 DAYTIME 

HYDRANT FLUSHING NOTICE  

Pocono Township 
 

The Brodhead Creek Regional Authority serving customers in the Borough of Stroudsburg and 
portions of Stroud Township, Smithfield Township, Pocono Township and Hamilton Township 
will be flushing hydrants on the following dates: 
 

MAY 12– MAY 16, 2014 
 

FLUSHING HOURS:  7:30 AM TO 3:00 PM 
 
The Hydrant Flushing Program is being conducted as a routine maintenance procedure to help 
ensure our customers continue to receive high-quality water service. 
 
When crews are in the area, customers may experience a drop in water pressure or discolored 
water.  If this happens, simply let your water run until it is clear.  Customers are also 
encouraged to check for discolored water before doing laundry or washing dishes. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to call our office at 570-421-3232.  Thank you 
for your cooperation. 
 
      Kenneth R. Brown 
      Authority Manager      


